Dear Dr. Mason,

Madeline Ashton has assisted my surgical team for a little over a year and her performance has been nothing short of outstanding. In my experience as a podiatrist at Englewood Hospital and Medical Center, I have seen many nurses come and go. but very few as hard working and devoted as Ms Ashton; she is a first-rate nurse.

Ms. Ashton is an integral part of my surgical team and has assisted in numerous surgeries over the course of her time here at EHMC. She is quick on her feet, very organized and has a keen eye for detail. Walking into an operating room knowing that Ms. Ashton was just in there setting it up is a comforting notion. She is extremely professional, punctual, studious, and astute. While I’m operating she often knows what instruments and tools I need before I even ask. During post-surgical patient care, Ms. Ashton is sensitive to the needs of patients and their families, and she’s able to plan, implement, and evaluate treatment of the patient with efficiency.

I recommend Ms. Ashton without reservation for the nursing position in your surgical department. Her organizational skills and professionalism have been a great asset to this hospital and she will no doubt continue to excel in any nursing position she obtains in the future.

Sincerely,

[Signature]
Dr. Mark Quinton, DPM
Podiatrist
Englewood Hospital and Medical Center
